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Thank you for your thoughtful Christmas
message to The Prince and Princess of Wales,
Prince George, Princess Charlotte
and Prince Louis.

Their Royal Highnesses are very grateful

and send you their best wishes for
a very Happy New Year.

© Josh Skinner
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The Pupils and Staff,

Spoleczna Szkola Podstawowa Nr. 1,
im. Jozefa Pilsudskiego w Krakowie,
30-437 Krakow, ul. Forteczna 54,
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